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NOTIFICATION

f'he Development Regulatory Division would like to remind all the building owners in line to thepreviously issued notification vide letter no P'I/DRD-0512022-2023100i53 dated 2110712022
regarding the "Paintings and Uprooting of sluubs/plants from the buildrng Facades,,. Duri,g theinspection, it was noticcci that none has started the afbrcmentioned w,orks which havc to becompleted befbre 3Oth August2022.

Therefore, all the builcling owncrs r,vho rvere issued ii,rrir the notification fiorn rhis office shalistrictly follorv up the afbrementtoncci works and shall be cornpletecl on the mentioneil tirneline.Those failing to adhere to this notice sliall lead to clisconnection of the services.

Your kind cooperation and quick response is highly necessary.

Yours Sincerely

Copy to:
1. Executive Secretary, pT for kincl infomdation
2. Chief Infrastructure Division, for necessary support3. I'shokpa, pT for necessary suppofi
4. Concem Zone Incharge fbr immediarc fbllow up
_5. Office copy

if availed
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